

September 3, 2020

The Honorable Todd Hunter Todd Hunter Campaign 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Representative Hunter:

On behalf of the Texas Oil and Gas Association Good Government Committee (TXOGA PAC), we are pleased to extend you our endorsement for the 2020 general election. We appreciate your commitment to good government policy and free market principles.

The Texas Oil and Gas Association Good Government Committee is the political action committee of the Texas Oil and Gas Association. Our members comprise some of the largest employers in the state and play a vital role in the success of our state's economy.

As part of our endorsement, we will be contacting our active members in your district to make them aware of the PAC endorsement. We will encourage them to notify their employees and stakeholders to vote for you, put out signs, and encourage others to do the same.

If you choose to promote your endorsement, please list the endorsement as follows: Texas Oil and Gas Association Good Government Committee.

Congratulations and best wishes on your upcoming election.

Sincerely yours,

Ida Dapler

Todd Staples

Treasurer, TXOGA PAC

Mari Ruchel

President, TXOGA

Mari Ruckel

Senior Advisor & Director of Community

Relations, North Texas

TXOGA

Shanaf Joyce

Shana Joyce

Director of Government Relations &

Regulatory Affairs

TXOGA

by kry

Cory Pomeroy

VP & General Counsel

TXOGA

Tulsi Oberbeck

Director of Government Relations &

Regulatory Affairs

TXOGA